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This week at St James 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantasƟc week we’ve had at school—full of creaƟvity, teamwork, and memorable        
moments! 

On Monday, some of our brilliant Year 4 and Year 5 children took part in a SoŌball   compeƟƟon. 
They gave it their all and represented St James beauƟfully—we’re so proud of their effort and 
team spirit! 

Tuesday was all about creaƟvity for Year 3, as Mr C joined us for another Art Day. The    children 
were completely absorbed in their work and produced some amazing pieces—we can’t wait to 
show them off! We’ve also had some exciƟng news about  some Year 6 artwork that was          
entered into a compeƟƟon… more on that very soon! 

On Thursday, a group of children  aƩended our Trust Ethos Day, and we’ve heard glowing     
feedback about how well they represented our school—well done to them. And Year 2! Wow 
what  a class assembly-Mrs Young told me how proud she was of you all!  In the aŌernoon, all 
classes took part in workshops about hate and how we should treat others led by our local 
PCSOs.  

To round off the week, Year 6 had their Golden Shells trip to the Shakespeare North Theatre. It 
was a brilliant opportunity to experience live theatre and learn more about Shakespeare in a fun 
and engaging way. 

Looking ahead, we’re really excited for InternaƟonal Week next week! Our theme is Africa, and 
we’ve got lots of exciƟng acƟviƟes planned. The children will explore African art, music, food, 
geography, and daily life. We’ll also be learning more about Rashidah, the young girl we sponsor 
in Uganda, and our ongoing work with the New Hope charity. It promises to be a week full of 
learning, culture, and connecƟon. 

Please check the message on School Spider for more details about InternaƟonal Week 
and Sports Day, which we’re hoping to hold on Friday, weather permiƫng! 
Have a lovely weekend!       

Mrs Briers  

Our Value this 
half term is: 

respect 

Journeying Together to Live, Learn and Laugh with the Love of 
God  



Weekly Attendance 
Whole School 

 

96.3% 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 99.3% 

Year 2 94.3% 

Year 3 99% 

Year 4 92.5% 

Year 5  95% 

Year 6  96.5% 

AƩendance Updates 

We need to try really hard each and every week to make sure every year group is beaƟng 
our 97% target—this will help us to succeed!  

Our Whole School aƩendance to date is  95.9% 

The class with the highest aƩendance this  week, and the winner of the virtual £5 is  Year 1 

There were 138   pupils with perfect aƩendance this week. Can we beat this next week? 

Journeying Together to Live, Learn and Laugh with the Love of God.  
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Miss School Miss Out 

If you’re not coming to school, you will miss out on…. 
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Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Keeping Our Children Safe – What Parents Can Do 

At St James , keeping children safe is our top priority—and we know it’s yours too. The 
latest government guidance, Keeping Children Safe in EducaƟon 2024, highlights how    
important it is for families and schools to work together to protect children. 

Here are a few simple ways you can help: 

· Talk regularly with your child about their day, friendships, and how they feel. 
· Be alert to changes in behaviour, mood, or rouƟnes—they can be signs something’s 

not right. 
· Know where your child is online and who they’re talking to. Set clear boundaries and 

use parental controls where needed. 
· Encourage your child to speak up if something makes them uncomfortable—remind 

them they can always talk to you or a trusted adult at school. 
· Stay connected with school—read newsleƩers, aƩend meeƟngs, and don’t hesitate to 

ask quesƟons or raise concerns. 
 

Together, we can create a safe, supporƟve environment where every child can thrive. 
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Online Safety Tip of the  Week  

Nintendo Switch 2! 

Nintendo’s long-awaited Switch 2 has finally arrived, blending fresh hardware with fan-favourite  
franchises. From Mario to Pikachu, the familiar mascots are back – but so too are evolving online  
features, in-game purchases, and potenƟal exposure to mature       content. As ever, it’s essenƟal 
that  parents and educators understand the risks to young players.  

Among these are GameChat voice communicaƟon, camera-based gaming, and potenƟal access to 
mature-rated Ɵtles. This week’s  guide outlines what to watch out for and how to keep children 
safe, engaged and having fun.  

This week’s s free guide explores the Nintendo Switch 2, covering how its new features – from 
GameChat to a plug-in camera – could affect  children’s privacy, spending, and screen Ɵme.  
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 Spirituality Spotlight 
 
As a school  community we want to be: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Journeying Together to Live, Learn and Laugh with the Love of God.  

Journey Driver Focus:  

Each half term, one child from each class 
is nominated by their class teacher for 

‘living out’ our value of the half term. The 
value for this half term is  ‘Encourage     

ArƟculate Learners’ 

RECEPTION Olivia-Rose Preston  

 

YEAR 1 

 

Aria Hill-Price 

YEAR 2 

 

Emily Gartside 

YEAR 3 

 

George Braithwaite 

YEAR 4 

 

Isobel MCue 

YEAR 5 

 

Noah Jackson  

YEAR 6 Finley BirkeƩ 



PE Days  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4 Swimming (4nd Jun – 16th July). 
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Monday Year 3 

Tuesday Year  1 and 2  

Wednesday  RecepƟon, Year 

Thursday Year 5 and 6.  

Friday Year 1 ,  2. 3 and 
4. 

  Clubs 

 

 

 

We are running the following aŌer 
school clubs this half  

term.  

Tuesday-Judo at 8am (5 weeks 10th June
-8th July)-Please see flyer 

-Sports Club for YR, Y1 and Y2  with the 
Sports Coach 

-FAB Club for Y2 and Y3-Miss BarraƩ. 

 

Wednesday- Football Club for Y5 and Y6 
with Mr Moon 

 

Thursday- Sports Club for KS2 with the 
Sports Coach 

 
 

 Please make every effort to ensure that your child is wearing the   correct   
uniform and that it is clearly labelled. Children should wear completely black 
shoes – not trainers. It is important that the P.E kit is seen as an extension of 
our school uniform, therefore our high standards should be kept.   
 
A reminder that our school PE kit  consists of a black tracksuit/red shorts  
and white t shirt. .Please note that children should not wear any form of    
jewellery (only stud earrings are allowed and should not be worn on PE days)  
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Sports day will take place on the school field, (weather permiƫng), on  
Friday 4th July.  

The Ɵmes are as follows:  
· RecepƟon, Year 1 and 2 - 9.30am  
· Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 - 1.30pm  
 
Parents are most welcome to aƩend. Please enter via the boƩom car park. All 

children are to wear their PE kit on sports day. 
 

A reserve sports day has been pencilled in for Monday 7th July should we have 
to cancel due to the weather. 

 
Thank you for your conƟnued support 
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